
 
Windham Technical Advisory Committee Meeting 

6-8-2005 
 
Attendees: J. Gross, Greg Cappiello, Alan Carpenter, Eric DeLong, and Carl Heidenblad. 
Excused:  Paul Keller, Jacques Borcoche 
 

• Meeting Called To Order 7:20 pm: 
• A discussion of an upcoming Fire Department software purchase was initiated by 

Alan.  Alan will provide additional information.  The TAC will review the options 
and make suggestions by next meeting. 

• Minutes of 5-11-2005 approved. 
• Library Backup Discussions followed.  Removable external hard-drives were 

presented and the SATA solution was selected for speed.  Carl purchased both 
USB2.0 and SATA cards.  Carl will try the 30-day evaluation of the Acronis 
workstation product.  If successful a purchase will follow.  Eric may also adopt 
the solution in Town offices if successful. 

• Networking integration discussion of the cable modem/wireless and T1 services 
was put off until next meeting. 

• The drafted Rules of Procedure were not available for review. 
• The two TAC recommended black/white laser Samsung Printers (ML-2251NP) 

were installed last month and working well. 
• Alan mentioned that school committee members would welcome TAC input into 

the High School technology needs planning.  Current efforts would be premature 
due to other more pressing logistical issues. 

• J and Carl showed the group one of the remanufactured IBM PC’s recently 
purchased for the library.  The units represent a highly cost effective solution for 
the Town. 

• Our next scheduled meeting is 7PM Wednesday July 6th due to scheduling 
conflicts with the usual second Wednesday of July. 

 
• The Meeting Adjourned at 8:07 pm. 
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